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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE
April 2, 2015
The snow continues to fall as I draft this message!  I am hoping that the Easter bunny will bring warmer temperatures.  The RLMS Drama production was this past weekend.  After months of rehearsals, singing and set building, our students put on an amazing production of The Sound of Music.  It was  sellout crowd on Friday and very full house on Saturday night.  A HUGE thank you to Ms. Brown-Wilusz, Mrs. Friedrichs, and Mr. Murphy who put in countless hours to put together a fantastic experience for our students.  Additional thanks to Mr. Friedrichs, Mrs. Lafond, and Ms. Honeycutt for their work with the show.  Our students put on a great show that they should be very proud of. 
We recently had seven 6th grade students submit entries into the Women’s History Month Essay Contest.  State Representative Brenda Kupchick’s office sponsors the event.  RLMS had two sixth graders honored at an awards ceremony with Representative Kupchick, Administrators and Dr. David Title from the Superintendent’s Office.  The theme of the event was “Important Women in Connecticut’s History and How Their Contributions to the State and Nation Affect  Me”.  Our winner wrote about Madeline L’Engle and our runner up wrote about Mabel Osgood Wright.  Both students presented their essays and received their citations from Representative Kupchick this past Saturday at the Pequot Library.
The Egypt Fair was held this past week for 6th grade crews L & R.  Students presented to their classmates and other crews.  I was most impressed in my visits this week.  The Social Studies presentations were incredible.  Congratulations to the students of crew L & R.
Several RLMS teachers shaved their heads to help raise money for the St. Baldrick’s Foundation this past Friday. With the help and support of RLMS faculty, students, and families we were able to raise $1,800 for the St. Baldrick’s Foundation. The money will directly support research to fight childhood cancer because research saves lives. Thank you to all the RLMS students and faculty that supported this awesome cause.  Mr. Tomczyk, Mr. Reilly, and Mr. Zimmerman are a bit more “streamline” post head shaving.  Thanks to Mr. Varcoe for joining in and being the RLMS barber shop!
Report cards should be posted in your Infinite Campus portal on April 10th.   You should be able to print a copy from your Infinite Campus account.   I encouraged all of our students at RLMS to set personal and academic goals.  Please contact your child’s teacher or counselor if you have any question regarding the third marking period.  
Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding upcoming events at Roger Ludlowe Middle School.  GO BULLDOGS!! 

Warm regards~
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